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To Administrations of Member States of the ITU and � Radiocommunication Sector Members� participating in the work of the Radiocommunication Study Group 8

�Subject:	Correspondence Group on Paging



The sixth meeting of Working Party 8A (Geneva, 29 October - 7 November 1996) considered Question ITU-R 12-4/8, Report ITU-R M.900-2, Recommendations ITU-R M.539-3 and ITU-R M.584-1, input documents 8A/30 and 8A/74, and prepared draft revisions of Recommendations ITU-R M.539-3 and ITU-R M.584-1, and a progress report.



After consideration of the documents, the meeting came to the conclusion that it is necessary to continue the work on Recommendation ITU-R M.539 and to prepare a draft revised Recommendation for submission to Study Group 8. For this purpose, WP 8A established a Correspondence Group on Paging and approved the following:



Rapporteur: 		Mr. Yuri  K. Trofimov 

Radio R&D Institute, NIIR 

16, Kazakova Str.

103064 Moscow, Russia

Tel:	+7 095 267 38 83

Fax:	+7 095 267 00 90

E-mail:   trofimov@niiradio.msk.ru



Terms of reference:



1.	The Correspondence Group is mandated by the chairman of WP 8A to develop draft revised Recommendation ITU-R M.539-3: “Technical and Operational Characteristics of International Radio Paging Systems”.



�2.	The Group shall use contributions already submitted to WP 8A, 6th meeting (October 1996), including Document 8A/TEMP/54 (attached) and other materials. The Group has the authority to update any information contained within these documents and members of the Group shall inform all other members of any proposed changes.



3.	The Group will consider all proposed and existing annexes to Recommendation ITU-R M.539-3 on a fair and non-discriminatory basis with respect to current ITU-R procedures and conditions.



4.	The Group shall aim to finish its work at least one month before the next meeting of WP 8A in order for submission for  approval at the ITU-R WP 8A meeting and consequently SG 8 meeting in June 1997.



5.	The working method should be by electronic mail, if available.



The participants in the correspondence group are requested to contribute as soon as possible in order to be able to prepare the amended ITU-R documents well before the next WP 8A and SG 8 meetings.







	Robert W. Jones

	Director, Radiocommunication Bureau�	

Attachment: Doc. 8A/TEMP/54





Distribution:

-	Administrations of Member States and Radiocommunication Sector Members participating in the work of Working Party 8A

-	Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of Radiocommunication Study Group 8

-	Secretary General of the ITU, Director of the Telecommunication Standardization Bureau, Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau
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